Dale Bickel
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From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 11:40 AM
To: Barksdale, Joy
Subject: WCAD BSTA-20171031ABD dismissed 11/9

loy, this is just to confirm that WCAD’s STA request of October 31 has been dismissed 11/9/2017, per your voice
message of 11/8/2017.

Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov



